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New Aquaculture Lab
The department is pleased to announce the completion of its new aquaculture 
teaching laboratory.  Expanding opportunities for hands-on learning by our students 
is a central theme in our strategic plan.  This new teaching laboratory will allow 
up to 20 students the opportunity to gain hands-on-experience with an aquatic 
animal population, through a semester-long laboratory project in the ANSC 255 
- Introduction to Aquaculture course taught by Dr. L. Curry Woods III .  Each 
student is provided with their own population of Maryland’s State Fish: the striped 
bass, which the students must manage as they compete with their fellow classmates 
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appreciates the hard work Dr. Woods and Dan Theisen have done in planning, 
designing and relocating the aquaculture teaching laboratory.
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